
City of Wickliffe 
WICKLIFFE, KENTUCKY 

June 2 8 ,  2004 

Mr. David Pike 
Pike Legal 
1578 Highway 44 East, Suite 6 
P 0 Box 369 
Shepherdsville, KY 40165-0369 

RECEIVED 

4UL 0 I. 2004 
PUBLIC SERViCE 

COMMISSION 

Dear Attorney Pike, 

This is in regard to your letter concerning the construction of a wireless 
communication facility on a site owned by Mead Westvaco Corporation. Your 
map does not indicate a precise location but a general area. 
appears that it is close to our Water Treatment Plant. If this is the case 
we have concerns that all steps be taken to insure that the communications 
systems that now exist, on our water tower, do not receive interference. 
Communication systems that may or may not be obstructed are police, New 
Commonwealth Gas Company, Wickliffe's Water Department tank control system, 
Grassy Lake phone system and our paging system. 

However, it 

In conclusion our concern may be unfounded but we would be remiss if we did 
not bring this to your attention. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Mayor -J8W# S. L. a 010 

cc: Kentucky Public Service Commission 
(Docket 2004-00248) 


